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Growing the PSSP membership - Halifax Harbour Bridges

HALIFAX, NS - Public Service Superannuation Plan Trustee Inc. (PSSPTI) is pleased to
announce that 44 employees of Halifax Harbour Bridges (HHB) have commenced
participation in the Public Service Superannuation Plan (PSSP) effective January 7,
2018.

Growing the PSSP membership to promote long-term financial sustainability is a key
strategic focus for PSSPTI.

HHB adds its name to the growing list of organizations to join the PSSP since PSSPTI
began its membership growth initiative in 2015. PSSPTI continues to pursue growth

opportunities and is in discussions with several public sector employers.

PSSPTI welcomes HHB and its employees to the PSSP.
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